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In an effort to align anchor rod spacing for 3/4" and 1” diameters, the standard spacing for 3/4" rods has 
been revised as shown below. This revised spacing will aid in eliminating confusion when setting rods to 
accommodate both diameters. In addition, the revised 3/4" rod spacing will eliminate tightening issues 
that are being experienced due to weld bead interferences. 
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Critical Dates: This change was introduced in our Design and Detailing software June 14, 2024. All jobs 
processed with the newer software after this date will include the revised spacing. 
 
 
Our Commitment:  American Buildings is committed to ongoing improvements in all aspects of our 
business. This change is intended to enhance our product offerings and competitiveness in the 
marketplace. Your input and comments are always appreciated. If you have specific questions regarding 
this bulletin or any other area of our business, please contact your District Sales Manager or Project 
Coordinator.  
 
 


